
May Budget Update

W H A T  A R E  W E  F I G H T I N G  F O R ?  
 

BCPS has nearly tripled their original offer to a value of
around $33 million.

 
TABCO is continuing push elected officials, including

Board of Ed members, for a fairer and shorter pay scale,
and we continue to negotiate with BCPS.

 
We’re not done yet.

 
We are asking all TABCO members to sign the petition

below, calling on Board of Ed Chair Jane Lichter to find
the resources to settle the deal -- to make our pay scale

shorter and fairer and to recruit and retain great
educators in Baltimore County.

 
 
 

To make our pay scale shorter and more fair. 

W H A T  N O W ,  W H A T ' S  N E X T ?

W H E R E  I T  S T A R T E D

BCPS was offering only one step -- at a value of around $12 million.

W H A T  W E ' V E  D O N E

·A massive letter-writing to BCPS by thousands of TABCO members
laying out our demands

 
·A huge Red For Ed campaign

 
·Continued and targeted pressure on BCPS through social media

 
·Sustained pressure on BCPS through media hits throughout the county 

 
·Board of Ed rally with nearly 300 members in attendance

 
·Town Hall speeches 

 

S I G N  T H E  P E T I T I O N  H E R E  T O D A Y !

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc9Jbb_F5HYGOl2kyqmzDSHzj-0yYFLgeqpr_y17F4IYpm90g/viewform

